
 

 

 
 

  
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
   
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

23rd   September 2019 

Dates for your diary 
27/9/19 Macmillan coffee morning 9.00 
1/10/19 Flu immunisation 
2/10/19 Harvest celebration 10.00 
10/10/19 Reception Stay and Play 9.00 
17/10/19 Share and Learn 2.45 
22/10/19 Parent Consultation 3.30 
23/10/19 Parent Consultation 4.00 
25/10/19 Non-Pupil day 

28/10 19 -1/11/19 Half Term break. 
4/11/19 Non –pupil day 
15/11/19 Class 2 inter-school music workshop 
18/11/19 Class 3 assembly 9.00 
26/11/19 Class 2 assembly 9.00 
2/12/19 KS1 dress rehearsal 
3/12/19 KS1 performance 2.15 
4/12/19 KS1 performance 6.00 
5/12/19 Pantomime 
10/12/19 Christingle service 10.30 
13/12/19 Christmas Fair  
19/12/19 Last day of term. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 
Friday 27th September 

9.a.m School Hall 
Please help us support Macmillan nurses. 

Why not come and join us for cake, refreshments and 
a good chat. The year 6 children will be supporting 

with this event. 
Donations of cakes and raffle prizes gratefully 

received. Thank you. 
 

Autumn Term Clubs 
We are very pleased to be able to offer the children a 
wide variety of clubs again this term to enhance their 
learning and enjoyment of school. The following are our 
lunchtime clubs. 
French club: Mrs Halliday  
Construction club: Miss Snodgrass 
Eco club: Mrs Eagland 
Netball club: Mrs Southgate 
Glockenspiel club: Miss Imrie 
Choir: Mrs Lewis 
Colouring club: Mrs Metcalf  
Dance club: EPC 
You will have already received a letter about our after 
and before school sports clubs. (Netball, Martial Arts, 
Football and Multi Skills,) 

New Hall School Partnership 
We are looking forward to continuing our excellent 
partnership with New Hall School. Last year children at 
Messing enjoyed Chinese lessons from visiting students 
as well as author visits and sports fixtures held at New 
Hall School. This coming year we will again be joining 
together for sports fixtures and continuing with the 
weekly swimming lessons, offered at no cost to our 
pupils. Mr.  Johnson, a New Sports coach already 
familiar to the children, will be joining us on a weekly 
basis and encouraging excellence in our pupils. 
New Hall School Open days as follows: 

Taster Day 
for 

Year 7 entry in 2020 
Saturday 12 October 2019 

 
Open Morning 

Saturday 28th September 2019 
9-12.00 noon 

Please see over leaf for details of how to book. 

Congratulations 
Congratulations to the following pupils who have 

been awarded Golden certificates. 
 

Danny Cerys Lexie Nehla  Frazer   Nicholas  Ettie 
Ted Oliver G  Myles  Lara  Edward 

 
 

 

Harvest Celebration 
We look forward to seeing you at our  

Harvest celebration. 

Wednesday 2nd October 
10.00a.m 

All Saint’s Church Messing. 
Thank you for your donations. Please hand them 

in to the office by Tuesday 1st . These are then 
shared with local food banks. 

Community Orchard 
We are delighted to be involved in the 
Community Orchard Project and very excited that 
as part of the project, work will begin shortly on 
the outdoor classroom for our pupils to use. 
There will be a fun Apple day on Saturday 19th 
October 2-4p.m 
Please see poster on reverse for further details. 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwj3nL_t_bTPAhWCuBoKHb2lBI0QjRwIBw&url=http://www.hathersageswimmingpool.co.uk/macmillan-coffee-morning/&psig=AFQjCNHOx2CIBKiEK1d34PGBAkBKVzNPTA&ust=1475252467540505


 
                                
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Governors’ Report Autumn Term 2019 
 
Welcome back to all our pupils, parents/carers and staff and a warm welcome to those joining us this year. This year 
your governors are: 
 
Anne-Marie Renshaw Chair, monitoring science and curriculum design 
Scott Charles-Carberry Vice-Chair, monitoring maths 
Sara Kightley Chair of Curriculum Committee, monitoring English & Quality First teaching 
Jackie Halliday  Head teacher 
Will Davenport  Health and safety 
Fiona Imrie  Staff governor 
Louise Cooper  Early Years, Personal development and Governor training link 
Robin Field  Safeguarding  
Charlotte Frost  SEND & Pupil Premium  
Barton Rhodes  Finance 
At our first meeting of this term, we 

 updated our vision for the school 

 allocated governor responsibilities and committee membership 

 reviewed the new School Development Plan and priorities for the coming year 

 reviewed Year 2 and Year 6 SATS results and progress made 

 set attendance targets for this year 

 set challenging targets for Year 2 and Year 6 assessments and discussed how the school will support children to 
achieve their targets 

 approved the new Child Protection Policy 

 planned for the transition to a new school website 
 
You can contact the governors through the school office if you would like to speak to us about any queries or concerns 
you may have. 
 
 

 
 
 
 


